
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 10th January 2020 

Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers/Students and Staff 

 

I am starting – as is traditional – by wishing 

everyone Happy New Year! We welcomed 

students back to School this Tuesday for an 

enjoyable start to the term – although I am still 

not used to writing 2020 on the board!  

 

As you will know, Ms Marriott – our Speech and 

Language Therapist – left at the end of term. 

Many students had the opportunity to meet our 

new Speech and Language Therapist before we 

broke up and she will be starting with us 

before Half Term. Until then, we have Ms Le 

Gear, who will be with us on a locum basis to 

ensure that Speech and Langauage sessions 

run as normal.  

 

Next week the NHS service will at School to give 

Year 9 vaccinations. Information – including 

consent forms – will be sent to those involved. 

 

Finally, can I remind all parents/carers to ensure 

that students have warm coats and outerwear. 

While it has been a mild start to the year, we 

would like to ensure that students have clothing 

suitable for the colder weather that may be 

coming.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend, see you all on 

Monday for our first full week of term!  

Miss Maddison 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Our parent conference afternoon will be 

held in the week before half term 

(Wednesday 12th February). This is an 

important event in our calendar – we 

usually have 100% attendance from 

parents! – and an opportunity for you to 

discuss your child’s progress with individual 

subject teachers. 

Students will be dismissed early on this day 

(at 1:10pm) so please inform transport 

companies and make a note in diaries! More 

information will be sent next week.  

Parent Conferences 

The house with the biggest points total this week is: 

 

Falcon 

 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for 

their hard work over the week. 

 

Thursday 16th January 2020: 

Year 9 DTP and MenACWY Vaccinations  

 

Wednesday 12th February 2020: 

Parent Conferences 

 

Monday 17th – Friday 21st February 2020: 

Half Term 

 

Friday 27th March 2020 

End of Term 

 

Upcoming Dates 


